
North Star Underground Railroad Historical Association 
Annual Meeting – August 17,2013 

Membership Report 
 
 

 

At the present time we have 136 members. 
 
Our annual membership drive will be held in September. Renewal notices will be sent 
out at the end of August. 
 
I have just become aware that membership forms can be filled out on our website. 
 
Dues may be paid by check, PayPal, or credit card. 
 
We are so thankful to all the loyal members that we have and are always ready to 
welcome new members! If it were not for our members, we could not keep going and  
growing! Thank you to all our members!! 
 
If you could recruit new members for us we would really appreciate it! 
 
         Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
         Sue Crowningshield 
         Membership Chair 
 
 


